
 
 

Person-Centered Planning Funds 
 are available through Hennepin County 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Planning funds are available for those who would like a person-
centered plan.  
 
Person centered planning is a process to help a person determine their 
life goals and what’s important to them and for them.  The process is 
facilitated by certified staff who have a contract with Hennepin County.  
You may choose from one of the agencies contracted.  
 

• We are focusing on transition age youth and young adults. 
• Available to those who are currently not using waiver services. 
• Available to those on Consumer Directed Community Support (CDCS) 

who have allocated all of their funds. 
• Those using waiver services (DD, CAC, CADI, BI) may access person 

centered planning funds directly through the service family training 
and counseling.  
 

To enroll please email jerry.mellum@hennepin.us for information.   

 


